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Christmas Joy Project...

We all are looking forward to the celebration of the birth of the Lord Jesus Christ. I
love this time of the year. Hearts are soft to hear the wonderful message of the babe
in the manger. We at Touch the World encourage each of you to look for those
special moments to plant the seed of the Gospel. I want to thank all of you that
participated in the Christmas Joy Project. I want to thank those that gave financially
as well as those that gave of your time to make this project possible. Wow what a
great response. I have to mention Wake Cross Roads Baptist Church in Raleigh
North Carolina. They contributed nearly 200 boxes full of presents headed for Africa
to bring joy to the hearts of our orphans. Thank you for sharing Christ in this way
and your heart to give the true meaning of Christmas to these precious children. All
boxes are on their way. Soon there will be big smiles and laughter as presents are

opened by many that have never received anything like this in their lives.

El Salvador Mission Trip...

Please be in prayer for our team that will be traveling to El Salvador this month. This
team will be giving out Christmas boxes to needy children in the villages. I want to
thank Hickory Grove Baptist Church in Bladenboro N.C. as well as Hopewell
Baptist Church in Morganton N.C. for donating over 500 boxes to be given out on
this trip. I pray that the Lord will bless these churches for their compassion to give to

underprivileged children. Thank you seems like it is not enough.
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I also want to thank Samaritan’s Purse for funding the bore well in Salem India. This
well will provide fresh drinking water for our orphan’s at Agape Christian Mission. Fresh
water is so hard to find in this area of the world. What a blessing to have SP as a ministry
partner. We are blessed with many great partners, some of the greatest choose to remain
anonymous, but are a major part of all that TTW does. You are our partners as well..
Now as we close out this year and are looking at a brand new one, how thankful I am for
This has been a banner year for TTW. So many great things have been accomplished. We
give thanks to the Lord for all His provision. His provision many times is through
generous people like all of you. May the Lord bless you! I am amazed at what the Lord is
doing in the lives of His people. As you ponder the wonder of Christmas, remember it is
not about the decorations, although they are beautiful. It is not about the gifts, although
we all love to give them. It is about God who came to dwell among us and to give His
life as a sacrifice for our sin. That is truly what Christmas is all about! May He pour out

His presence in all of your lives. I love you all.
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"The Lord bless you and keep
you, the Lord make his face
shine upon you, and be

gracious to you."

Touching the World...
one Child at a time. y ’

For only $15 per month you can feed, clothe, and take care of the

basic needs of Issac or a precious child like him.




